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	Boules
	Winterbourne
	Sarum
	I love playing Petanque (or Boules) and it has become a great way to make new friends and cross the sort of boundaries that sometimes keep people at a distance from each other – both outside the church fellowship and within it. It’s a sociable game that combines modest skill with a certain amount of luck, and is best enjoyed with a drink, and a shared meal, on a warm summer’s afternoon or evening, but you can play all year round. It doesn’t involve a lot of expensive equipment and you can play just about anywhere that’s reasonably flat, and where steel balls, weighing about a pound and a half, flying through the air aren’t going to cause a problem. Several local pubs now offer part of their beer garden or car park for this purpose!        I have found that people of all ages (8 to 80+) can pick it up and have fun, but you can also go into it in great depth and practice to improve your skills, and compete at local, regional and national levels if you want to... I was fortunate enough to move in to a Vicarage where there was space to dig up the garden and build a suitable terrain (or piste), and last summer over 40 Anglicans, Methodists, neighbours and visitors, of other faiths and none, came from time to time to have fun and discover that their Vicar was not one dimensional, but could actually have a good laugh at himself, as well as at the jokes that were being shared.  If the glory of God really is a human being fully alive, then God was being glorified regularly ‘out on the piste’! 
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